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Welcome and updates 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the new school year. 
The first two days have been a great 
start to the year with the children 
settling in to their new classes well. 

 

The staff have worked hard to make sure 
the children have memorable experiences 
to link their learning to at the start of 
term. This has included Year 5 going on a 
trip to the Shelter Box centre, a fire 
engine in Year 2, a Viking in Year 4 and 
den building in year 3. 

 

I was speaking to some knights in Year 1 
on Thursday and was delighted to hear 
that they thought Carclaze was the best 
school in the world! 

 

On the 1st of September Peninsula 
Learning Trust (PLT) became Cornwall 
Education Learning Trust (CELT) with the 
addition of Poltair School. We are pleased 
to welcome Poltair and our new CEO Lisa 
Mannall. 

 

Thank you to Helen Knight, her family and 
friends for all the work they have done 
on the school garden areas this summer. 
It looks amazing. Helen has added a plea 
for volunteers on the next page of this 
newsletter. 

 

We look forward to welcoming our new 
Foundation Stage children on Monday. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Simon Pollard 

Head Teacher 

May Bank Holiday 2020 - Has been changed from  

Monday 4 May to Friday 8 May. 

Inset Days  2019 (confirmed): 

 4 September 19 

 28 and 29 October 19 

 6 January 20 

 14 April 20 

Please see the school website for a full list of next year’s 

term dates.  

http://peninsulatrust.org/


Garden news!     

 

 

 

  

Welcome back to all parents and children after a lovely Summer break. You may 

notice that we have been working hard to improve the outdoor environment at 

Carclaze during the Summer holiday. This has been a voluntary team of parents 

and staff. The flower beds have been tidied, added to or in some cases, 

redesigned. There are some new areas of grass and the playground has been 

weeded and swept. Please can we ask for your support with our outdoor areas by 

picking up any litter and ensuring that your children don’t run across the flower 

beds. Our aim is to provide and maintain an outstanding learning environment in 

all areas of the school. Working together, we can achieve this goal. 

 

Can you help?  

On Fridays after school (weather permitting), there will be a volunteer gardening 

club for parents and children until 4pm (approx). This will be an opportunity to 

maintain the work that has happened over the summer. Largely it will consist of 

sweeping, litter picking and weeding (teas, coffees and squashes provided!) 

Please just feel free to turn up when you can, your time and support will be 

hugely appreciated. We would also welcome any donations of plants (perennials 

in particular) and ground coverage (bark, pebbles etc). If you do have anything 

that you come across during the year that might add to our environment, please 

do not hesitate to contact the office and let them know.   

Many thanks for your continued support,  

Helen Knight (Governor and Parent Volunteer) 



Notices: 

Aldi’s Kit for Schools Promotion 

We have decided to take part in the above promotion to try and win £20,000 to kick-start a health legacy 

for our school.  If you shop in Aldi please remember to collect a Team GB sticker and hand in to the school 

office.  The promotion runs until the 3 November 2019.  Many thanks for your continued support. 



Friends of Carclaze School: 

  

Current Committee.. 
 
Chair - Joanna Miles 
Vice Chairs - Donna Miles &     
Marie Kast 
Treasurers - Jo Plester & Zoe 
Derriman 
Secretary - Kerry Gray 
Vice Secretary - Alisa     
Shopland 
 
We are friendly,                   
approachable and hope to 
put new attendees at ease 
but if you are nervous, bring 
someone along with you as 
the more the merrier! 

  

 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

Wine & Cheese Evening + AGM 

Thursday 19 September - 7pm onwards - All         

welcome 

Please come along and support the Friends to       

enable us to support our children at school. 

 






